
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

May 2025 - Issue 15 

Our focus value this half term: 

Aspiration 

                        Integrity 

                        Creativity 

             Resilience 

 

Curiosity 

Happiness 

Key Dates for May and June 

Please see below for key upcoming dates:                     

May 

19th Walk to school week 

20th New to Reception meeting -10am and 

5pm 

20th New to Nursery parent meeting - 4pm 

20th Yellow class assembly 

26th to 30th Half term holidays 

Next Half Term - June 

2nd Inset Day - school closed for children 

3rd to 17th - Y4 Multiplication Checks 

5th to 6th London trip (Year 5/6) 

10th Phonics Screening checks (year 1 and     

selected year 2) 

16th Sports week: 

• 16th KS1 Sports day 9:30 - 11:00am 

• 17th Reception Sports Day 9:30 - 11:00am 

• 18th Nursery Sports Day 10:30 - 11:30am 

• 19th LKS2 Sports Day 9:30 - 11:00am 

• 20th UKS2 Sports Day 9:30 - 11:00am 

 

Further information regarding transition events 

and end-of-term arrangements will be shared 

in due course. 

Message from our Head Teacher  

 

I hope this message finds you well. 

Year 6 - A week to be proud of 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 pupils, who showed great resilience, maturity and de-

termination throughout SATs week. Their positive attitude and hard work were clear to see—

and they certainly deserve a restful half term and a big round of applause. Thank you also 

to our dedicated staff and supportive families who helped our children feel calm and             

confident. 

Geography Week - Thank You 

Last week, pupils across the school took part in a range of geography-based learning          

activities. Topics included: 

• India - geography, culture and daily life 

• Fair Trade - understanding global trade and ethical sourcing 

• Italy - landforms, regions and human geography 

Well done to pupils for your hard work, creativity and enthusiasm. 

Thank you for your continued support. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who 

have received Merit Certificates 

For Resilience: Shahzad, Nancee       

Ambarpreet, Theo, Reeva, Joseph. 

For Ingestre: Autumn, Sehajjot, Oliver,       

Elleah, Grace. Noor. 

 

 

Nursery Spaces 

 

From September we have both 30 and 15 hour spaces available. If you know anyone who 

is looking for a space, we have forms available on our website. These can also be picked 

up from Reception. 

Lanesfield Phone Line 

Many parents will be aware that we have been having 

several problems with our phones over recent months. 

Because of the issues experienced, our phone provider will 

be changing after half term, we are hopeful that the issues 

will be resolved. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Attendance 

Whole School - 93.7% 

Purple 95.4% 

Indigo 95.3% 

Green 94.6% 

Lilac 94.5% 

Pink 94.1% 

Orange 93.9% 

Blue 93.3% 

Red 92.7% 

Butterflies 92.1% 

Yellow 90.7% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Pink Class Mosque visit 

VE Day Celebrations in Reception and Nursery Classes 

 

 

 

 


